
Business driven problem-based learning for  
academic excellence in geoinformatics / GEOBIZ 
 

With the support of the Erasmus+ program:  
Higher Education – International Capacity Building  
N° 610225-EPP-1-2019-1-HR-EPPKA2-CBHE-JP  

 

 

 

  Page 1 of 1 

 

 
  

Chisinau, May 5th, 2022 

INVITATION 

It is a great honor to invite you to participate in the the Business – Academia Partnership 
Workshop, an event organized within the “Business driven problem-based learning for academic 
excellence in geoinformatics - GEOBIZ” Project, 610225-EPP-1-2019-1-HR-EPPKA2-CBHE- 
JP610225- EPP-1-2019-1-HR-EPPKA2-CBHE-JP, ERASMUS+KA2 educational project, which will take 
place on Thursday, May 19, 2022, from 9:30 AM at the Faculty of Constructions, Geodesy and 
Cadastre, Technical University of Moldova, Chisinau mun., 41, Dacia bd., Block of study nr. 10, hall 
10-302. 

The workshop is organized by the Tiraspol State University/Faculty of Geography in 
partnership with the Technical University of Moldova/Faculty of Constructions, Geodesy and 
Cadastre, partner institutions in the ERASMUS+ KA2 educational project – GEOBIZ 
(http://geobiz.eu/). 

Representatives of public institutions, academia and business in the field of GIS are invited 
to the Workshop. The purpose of the workshop is to highlight the academic excellence in 
Geoinformatics through a fruitfull and active involvement of business representatives in the 
process of teaching and research in the field of Geography, Geodesy, Geoinformatics etc. The 
open-source solutions in geographical research are very useful and give many opportunities to the 
young researchers to develop new ideas and their own projects/researches, and some of the 
solutions will be presented during the workshop. Another issue that will be covered is about the 
sharing knowledge and experience of private, academic and public institutions about the 
challenges in these areas, new forms of Business-Academia cooperation which will support 
modern and business oriented education. 

We would be honored to have you participate in this event and we are convinced of your 
valuable contribution to it. 

The Agenda of the event is attached. 

 

Regards,                               The GEOBIZ Project implementation team 


